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The end of 2019 is upon us; does any-

one else feel the year has flown by? 

Now is the time to renew your MIHS 

membership. Renewal of a current 

membership, or registration of new 

membership, can be renewed online.  

The benefits of membership can also be 

found on the MIHS website.  We also of-

fer Student and Organizational member-

ships. 

Becoming an MIHS member also allows 

you the ability to vote in our upcoming 

2020 elections and join the MIHS 

Board. There are 13 positions available; 

some terms are two-year, some are one 

year.  MIHS also encourages all mem-

bers to join MIHS meetings and to con-

tribute suggestions for presentation top-

ics or speakers that would be available. 

Events will start back up in 

the new year; with the Past-

Presidents Breakfast and An-

nual Business meeting in 

March, followed by Student 

Award Night in April. 

Thank you for you continued support.  My 

hopes for a healthy and happy new year. 

PRESIDENTõS MESSAGE 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

MIHS Past Presidentõs Breakfast and Annual Busi-
ness Meeting 
March 2020 
http://mihsweb.org/  

 
MIHS Student Night 
April 2020 
http://mihsweb.org/  
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The 2019 MIHS Fall Mini-Conference was held October 8th at the MSU Management Education Center in 

Troy, Michigan.  Our first speaker was AIHA Past President, Cindy Ostrowski, who provided an update of pro-

grams and activities at AIHA.  MIOSHA Director Bart Pickelman provided a MIOSHA update.  Dr. Ken Rosen-

man, Chief, Division of Occupational and Environmental Medicine at Michigan State University provided an 

overview of medical monitoring for crystalline silica.  James McGlothlin of McGlothlin Ergonomics, LLC pre-

sented an overview of emerging health and safety concerns for home healthcare workers.  After lunch, Jeff 

Edgerton and MIHS President-Elect Matt Macomber presented information of safety and IH issues related 

to robots. 

MIHS FALL MINI CONFERENCE 2019 A SUCCESS 

Clockwise from left:  MIHS President-

Elect Matt Macomber with Cindy 

Ostrowski, Bart Pickelman, Dr. Ken 

Rosenman, James McGlothlin, and 

Jeff Edgerton 
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MIHS WANTS YOU! 
MIHS is always looking for new members, no matter the 

time of year.  As the holiday season is upon us, that means 

election season is right around the corner, and it is time to 

start thinking about running for MIHS Board!! 

If you have any interest in running for a board position, 

please feel free to  contact any Board member and ask 

them what they think of being involved.  We will be looking 

to fill the slate of candidates by the end of December/early 

January.  There are four Board positions (two-year terms be-

ginning in March 2020) and the President-elect, which is a 

3-year commitment. (President-Elect, then President, then 

Past President beginning in March 2020).  Consider joining 

the Board.  We look forward to hearing from you.  


